
 

 

Our New Website is Coming Soon! 
We’re excited to announce that the Pacific Blue Cross website will soon have a new 

look and feel with easy access to healthy coverage, savings and service. Our new 

website will bring a range of new developments including a fully responsive design for 

optimal viewing on desktop, tablet or mobile. We have also created a fresh and modern 

interface so you won’t lose any of the functionality you enjoy through CARESnet, 

and will be able to find what you're looking for, faster than ever. Stay tuned for the new 

and improved pac.bluecross.ca 

 

https://bluecross.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b44e31df6ac0e4a7a2395402f&id=b94d4330a8&e=24acbd059a

